Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 5:37 PM
To: ‘Broom, Jeffrey'; Mann, Ryan

Cc: Baker, Larry; Feather, David
Subject: RE: [EXT] Initial C-141 Notifications
All,

The NMOCD tracking number for the release at

State Land Lease 15 is 1RP-5580
And for the
Elliott EM 20 Federal #001 is 1RP-5581

NOTE: for these releases please submit documentation with the characterization/remediation report that explains how
the release volume was estimated, and in the future submit the estimates with the initial C-141 notification.
Also, it would be great if the C-141 submissions could be turned in on PDFs with higher resolution.

Thanks so much,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Broom, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Broom@apachecorp.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 1:41 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>; Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>
Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141 Notifications

Gentlemen,

Attached are two (2) C-141 notifications. These release occurred on June 13 and June 19. Please let us know if you have
any questions.

Thanks,

Jeff Broom, Environmental Technician

Apache Corporation
2350 W. Marland Blvd.,
Hobbs, NM 88240

Cell: 432.664.4677
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